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Ottawa, November 8th.,1935.

Dear Sir,

Ontario Road Work Expenditures

I have not as yet received a reply.

to certain observations I made in my letter to you

dated September 20th, on the advisablity of adjust¬

ing a number of refunds received from the Province

of Ontario.

Yours truly,

a&Brewn

Auditor General.

X

The Deputy Supt. General,

Department of Indian affairs,
Ottawa.
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